











Dear Parents & Carers

PARENTS' SUPPORT SESSION - THURSDAY 28 NOVEMBER 2019

During this educational year, we are arranging special drop in sessions aimed at supporting parents and carers.

We have booked a guest speaker to be in school to have an informal discussion with parents and carers about "Supporting Healthy Sleeping Patterns With Your Child" on Thursday 28 November 2019 at 1.00pm.

Places for this event are limited and will be on a first come/first served basis.

As this event is during the school day, we are unable to offer any childcare.

If you wish to attend, please complete the form below and return it to school with your child as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely
Dennis Ley
Headteacher

SUPPORTING HEALTHY SLEEPING PATTERNS WITH YOUR CHILD"
will be attending the Parents' Session on Thursday 28 November 2019 at 1.00pm
Number of seats required (maximum 2 per household)
Signed
Parent of